
April 14, 2012 
SloFlyers Club Meeting Minutes 

 
Meeting brought to order by President Tony Gallo at 9 am.   
 
Members present were President Tony Gallo, Treasurer Bill Lander, Secretary Daryl 
Riekki, Vice President Mike Rittenhouse, Paul Genshaw, Rick Johnston, Dave Nowell, 
Perry Abbott and Wade Akle. 
 
On the agenda a bid for the cost of the runway and pit area to be seal coated and striped 
was submitted by Golden State Sealing and Striping Inc. The proposal was approved by 
the officers and members present at the meeting. 
 
President Gallo mentioned that the mowing should be done and also round up around the 
area to be sealed.  
 
Dave Nowell and Mike Rittenhouse built a new set of stairs for the clubhouse.  All 
present commended them on a very nice job. 
 
Tony Gallo will be taking over the website, Don Rogers will be helping Tony make the 
transition. 
 
Bill Lander read the Treasurers report. 
 
Meeting ended at 9:35 am 4/14/12 
 
Secretary 
Daryl Riekki 
 


